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Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I write to you regarding the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) in relation to RIN
3038-AC61. I strongly object to the leverage for Forex retail traders in the USA being changed
from 100:1 to 10:1. This is unfair to Forex retail traders, counter-productive to the
overall growth of the Forex retail market and in contradition with the reason the Forex market was
opened to retail traders in the 1990s in the first place.

Regards,
Naris Ozols
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